
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 2019 

 

 

 

Dr. Ruth Watkins  

President 

University of Utah 

201 South President's Circle 

Salt Lake City, UT 84112 

 

Dear President Watkins: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 

on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 9-11, 2019, concerning the Fall 2018 

Mid-Cycle Evaluation of the University of Utah.  This action was taken after consideration of evidence 

including the Institution’s Self-Evaluation Report and the Peer-Evaluation Report. 

 

Action 

• Accept the Fall 2018 Mid-Cycle Self-Evaluation Report. 

 

Status of Previous Areas Addressed in This Evaluation 

• Recommendations 2 and 3 of the Fall 2015 Year Seven Peer-Evaluation Report are fulfilled, with 

no further action required. 

 

Future Evaluation 

• Fall 2022 Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability Evaluation. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your NWCCU staff liaison, Senior Vice 

President, Dr. Les Steele. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sonny Ramaswamy  

President 

 

SR:rb 

 

cc:   Dr. Dave Kieda, Dean, The Graduate School 

 

 

 

 


